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NYS Department of Health Announces Plan for CDPAP
Consumers and Personal Assistants Who Have Not Registered with Public

Partnerships LLC by April 1, 2025.

New York State has announced a one-month grace period for consumers and
their Personal Assistants (PAs) in the Consumer Directed Personal Assistance
Program (CDPAP) to enroll with Public Partnerships LLC (PPL), the state’s
contracted statewide fiscal intermediary (FI). According to the Department of
Health, Consumers and their PAs will now have until April 30, 2025 to enroll with
PPL.

The Commissioner stated that this is not a delay or extension but merely a further
window for registration.

The late registration window will allow PAs to complete their transition to PPL and
receive retroactive wage payments for services provided in April. Consumers can
continue to receive care and have their PAs paid after April 1, 2025, so long as
the Consumer and PA register with PPL before April 30, 2025.

The grace period does not change the law adopted in last year’s budget that
requires Fiscal Intermediaries to cease operations by April 1, 2025. Therefore,
current Fiscal Intermediaries who are not contracted by PPL as Facilitators must
cease their FI operations by April 1, 2025.
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